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Becky Taylor  
Planning Officer 
East Suffolk Council 
East Suffolk House 
Melton 
WOODBRIDGE 
IP12 1RT 
 
19th June 2024 
 
Dear Becky, 
 
DC/24/2038/FUL. 
Construction of a single storey rear extension for use as a disabled bedroom 
3 Barrel Cottages, The Street, Kettleburgh, Woodbridge, Suffolk IP13 7GZ 

 
I write for and on behalf of Kettleburgh Parish Council. 
 
The Council considered the above planning application at its meeting on 18/06/2024 and 
agreed that it supported the application. 
 
Council has been made aware of the sensitive urgent nature of the build, and asks that the East 
Suffolk Planning Team takes this into account, assuming that no policy objections or harms are 
identified.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
[Signed electronically] 
 
Sonia Frost 
Clerk to Kettleburgh Parish Council 
Encl.-(none) 


